
April 19, 2017 Hearing opened at 8:55pm NOI from Stuart and Pam  Mulford, 71 Russell Hill Rd. 

Prepared by Doug Smith of Soilsmith, as a continuation from March 15, 2017 

 DEP #93-359  

This is a revision of the prior plan submitted predicated upon comments and suggestion received 

from the Fitchburg Water Department, an abutter to the project. 

Notifications did not go out the abutters.  Doug Smith will have to send these out and submit the 

actual page for the advertising.    Found the original advertising for the first hearing date. 

The Mulford’s submitted the certificates for the certified mailing to abutters. 

The site of the new house has been moved out of the 100 ft buffer.  Now have a planting plan for the 

100 ft buffer.  All plantings will be at least 4 ft high and some may be taller.  11 plantings of Balsam Fir, 

Eastern Hemlock and high Bush Blueberry. 

All new construction will be outside the 100 ft buffer except for part of the new driveway connecting the 

new driveway to the old driveway. 

Motion to close the hearing at 9:04pm.  Vote was unanimous in favor of the motion.  Cathy will write 

the Order of Conditions. 

 

 


